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(«) the n  for opening this new 
establishment and the reasons for not 
establishing our Embassy in Paris with 
this function?

The Prime Minister and Minister of 
Atomic  Energy  (Shrimati  Indira 
ChmdM): (a) to (c). Government have 
decided to open a Purchase Mission of 
the Atomic Energy Department as part 
of our Embassy in Paris. The duties of 
the official-incharge  of the Mission 
would mainly consist of conclusion of 
contracts) with foreign suppliers, ar
rangements for shipping and Insurance 
and furnishing of commercial informa
tion to the Department  of Atomic 
Energy. The officer selected was for
merly Director General, India Stores 
Department in the High Commission of 
Tndia in London and later Adminis
trator of Rajasthan Atomic Power Pro
ject. He is at present Officer on Special 
Duty in the Department  of Atomic 
Energy and has. therefore, the appro
priate experience  required for the 
performance of the duties assigned to 
the Purchase Mission Our Embassy in 
Paris does not have any organisation 
for the purpose of purchase of stores 
and supplies.
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Indians working in Foreign Diplomatic
Missions in India

4412. Shri Shlnkre: Will the Minis* 
ter of external Aifairs be pleased to 
state:

(a) the  total number of Indians 
working in all the foreign diplomatic 
missions in India and its country-wise 
breakup; and

(b) the  total number of Indian* 
working in the Publicity Departments 
of  all those  foreign  Diplomatic 
Missions?

The Minister of  External  Affairs
(Shri M. C. Chagla): (a) 3206; country- 
wise breakup is shown in the state
ment laid on the Table of the House. 
[Placed in Library, See No. LT- 
878/67],

(b) The information is not available.
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